
 

 

 

26th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Year 10 Information Evening: Wednesday 4th October 5.30pm 

You are warmly invited to attend the Year 10 Information Evening on Wednesday 4th October at 

5.30pm.  Students are not expected to attend this event. 

The purpose of the meeting is to outline the year ahead and provide information relating to the 

curriculum and changes to GCSEs. You will also be provided with important dates and deadlines in 

addition to strategies to support your son/daughter throughout the year. Form tutors will be 

available at the end of the meeting to offer further support and address queries.  

I do hope that you will be able to attend the meeting. Please return the reply slip below by Monday 

2nd October. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R. Rogers 

Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip – Year 10 Parent Information Evening [Please return to form tutor] 

I/We are able/unable to attend the Year 10 Information Meeting on Wednesday 4th October 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian 

Name of Student: ……………………………………………………………………………  


